
You can NOT bring these items
into New Bedford’s Feast of
the  Blessed  Sacrament  this
year
The 107th annual Feast of the Blessed Sacrament is here! This
year there will be new security measures that are similar to
attending a concert at Gillette or hanging out at an amusement
park. To avoid that long walk back to your car, let’s go over
some items that are NOT allowed on the feast ground this year.

The following items are NOT permitted on the property. Any
item deemed inappropriate by staff and law enforcement will
not be allowed on the property, including but not limited to:

• NO backpacks, over sized purses, or coolers will be allowed
• Only clear backpacks, clear ziplock bags, small purses,
wristlets, hand held bags, medical bags, and baby bags will be
allowed
• NO Animals (other than service dogs assisting those with
disabilities)
• NO Drones
• NO Remotely Controlled Model Aircraft
• NO Unmanned Aerial Vehicles
• NO GoPro Cameras and Video Cameras
• NO Selfie Sticks
• NO Tripods or Monopods
• NO Coolers or Containers, including Cans and Bottles
• NO Food or Beverages (no outside food will be allowed on the
property)
• NO Alcoholic Beverages of Any Kind
• NO Illegal Drugs and Substances
• NO Weapons of Any Kind, including Pocket/Utility Knives
• NO Fireworks, Pyrotechnics, Flares
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• NO Laser Pointers
• NO Hover Boards
• NO Segways

The goal is to keep everyone safe so we can all enjoy the
feast with no hiccups, and so we can look forward to many more
years  of  Malasadas  and  Madeira  wine  with  our  friends  and
family!
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